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Meeting Minutes
February 14, 2012
1.0 Preliminaries


1.1
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM

1.2
Roll Call: Pat Emmons, Dan Ehntholt, Jim Saart
2.0
General Business


    2.1   Variance Request – Sakura Restaurant - Tabled

    2.2   Housing Update – 130 Central Street (Robert Jordan)



Mr. Jordan stated that the washers and dryers were now in working 


order, and would be replaced eventually.  He stated that 2 of the 7 


units have separate entrances, and the other 5 units have decks with 


individual entrances.  He was requesting that those entrances be 


considered front doors and that door bells would be installed at each 


door.  Jim stated that if they had proper lighting, proper signage 


indicating the way to the primary entrances and that the walkways 


and stairs be maintained, including snow removal he would consider 


it.  Sam stated that he considered it a reasonable compromise.  The 


option of installing intercoms and an automatic lock is more expensive 

to install with additional monthly costs.  Mr. Jordan will contact Sam 


within one week to let him know which option they will use.

    2.3
Second Annual Hudson Cook-off



4 schools are participating. There is no team from the high school.  


There is a panel of 11 judges including Jim Saart.  Last year there 


were 300 in attendance and Sam is expecting more this year.  Senator 


Eldridge and Rep. Hogan will be there.

    2.4
Minutes January 31, 2012


Pat motioned to accept the minutes as written.  Motion was seconded 


by Dan, with all in favor 3-0


    2.5
Office Help


Sam asked permission to hire Katie Drummey for no more than 2.5 


hours per week to help with filing etc.  Money will come from the 


revolving account.  Sam will check into seniors working to defray tax 


expense.

3.0
New Business


    3.1
Voucher BOH 021412   $1660.50


Jim motioned to approve the voucher.  Motion was seconded by Dan 


with all in favor, 3-0

4.0
Old Business


Jim mentioned that there is still an open seat for election.

Jim will not be in attendance for the next 3 meetings.


Sam has been speaking to Worcester regarding them handling our tobacco 
control program.  The cost may be $2,000-$3,000 annually.  Worcester also 
has a prescription drug give back program at the Police Dept. that he is 
going to ask if Hudson can opt into.


Metrowest Health has a $75,000 annual 3 year grant for youth risky behavior 
intervention.  Hudson would qualify for the grant due to survey results.  Sam 
will be meeting with Chief Braga and Dr. Lyons to discuss.  The letter of 
intent is due within a month, the full proposal is due in April.


Sam would like to have 2-3 interns from Boston University this summer.  
One intern would concentrate on revising our tobacco control regulation.  
The other intern(s) would work on the grant program, MA in Motion.
5.0
Pat motioned to adjourn at 7:40 PM.  Motion was seconded by Jim.  All in 
favor,
3-0
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